
Wednesday, 1st April 2020 
 
Dear 3CM, 
 

I am writing this letter as I am thinking about all of you and missing you. I hope everyone 
and all of your families are safe and well and that you have all been enjoying the time you 
are having together.   
 
I have enjoyed the weather these 2 weeks and in-between replying to emails from your 
parents and from school. I have been completing some work, setting things for you to enjoy 
when we are all back at school.  I have been cooking a lot, looking after our dog and I’ve 
been watching some of my favourite documentaries on National Geographic and History 
Channel. My favourite activity this week was to dig into my old pictures from last few years’ 
travels and using my memory to go back in time and remember all the amazing experiences 
I have had.  What new hobbies or skills are you learning/practising? 
 
I can see some of you have signed into Bug Club and have been reading. Well done to ZC for 
reading all his Bug Club books. If you haven’t, please sign in today, reading is a life skill. You 
have your passwords and logins, or your family can email the school to ask, if you have 
forgotten it.  
 
I would like to add, that I would like to see more of you log in to your Times table Rock Stars 
and MyMaths. Keep this work up because remember, practice makes permanent and we 
want to continue to challenge ourselves.  I want you all to be highly successful and feel 
confident when you come back to school. If you are still not secure on 3, 4 and 8 times 
tables, now you have a lot of time to practise. You can also quiz the members of your family. 
That should be fun! 
 
 
I know everything is different at the moment, and perhaps a little bit scary, but I hope you 
are making some really special memories together with your family. I will write to you all 
again soon and look forward to seeing you all, when school is open again.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss.C.L.Man 

                                                                                                                                

 

 

Where do you think I have taken this  photo? 

How do you know? 


